
From: Tony Lambert  

Sent: Tuesday, 24 September 2013 8:47 AM 
To: medboardconsultation 

Subject: Consultation - Good Medical Practice 

 
To whom it may concern: 
 
The practice of adding the toxic industrial waste of fluoride to drinking water is a crime against humanity. 
 
Any groups or individuals endeavoring to endorse or promote this hateful practice will be called to full account in the 
newly emergent International Law Tribunal Court and the International Common Law Court of Justice. 
 
Your sincerely, 
 
Tony Lambert. 
 

 
 




